Gwehelog Parish Hall

Minutes of Management Committee Meeting held at 8.00pm Monday 19th June 2017

Present

W. Howells - Chairman
Brian Paul - Treasurer
Annis Paul - Trustee & Member
Sue Baker - Member
Roger Leaver - Member
Val Smith - Guest
Kay Davies - Guest
Rob Baker - Guest

Apologies

No apologies received

Minutes of the Last Meeting

The Minutes of the last Meeting dated 15th May 2017 was agreed, and signed off by the Chairman.

Matters Arising

Roger has dealt with the complaint from Glynn, regarding rubbish that was left at the end of his drive.

Rob Baker confirmed that he has contacted Nigel regarding the tree sculpture, but will chase him again

The presentation then took place of the cheque for £450 to Liesel Townley of the Wales Air Ambulance Charity.

Photographs were taken, and will be distributed to the Local Papers, The Diary in Usk, Raglan, Facebook and the Wales Ambulance Charity. Roger agreed to arrange/organize.

A tribute band "Abba" has been booked for £750 on Friday 20th October 2017.

Annis confirmed that a letter has been sent acknowledging the receipt of the Defibrillator, but any handover/presentation would be agreed at the next meeting.

An Electrician is being sought to install the power to the box, to house the Defibrillator.

Sue has not been able to source any shelves, bookcases so far, but will keep looking. A sign to go on the "Book Share" to explain how the system operates is still to be completed.
The Christmas Market/Fayre date was confirmed as Sunday 26 th November 2017
Following Brian's confirmation that there would be enough funds to freshen up the paintwork inside the Hall, the Committee has tried to find telephone numbers of painters/decorators locally, but to date there has been no Decorator available.
Brian has put up the latest Insurance Certificate on the Notice Board.
The Annual General Meeting, followed by the next meeting will be held on Monday 17 th July 2017 at 8.00pm.
There was no other business so the meeting concluded at 9.25pm
Approved.
Date

Rob agreed to contact the Red Cross to organize a training session.